
As part of the Ryan Road Interchange Reconstruction Project, a traffic switch, on Ryan Road, is 

scheduled to take place mid June.

WHAT TO EXPECT

• As a result of this switch, all lanes of traffic, between 13th Street and 22nd Street, will be placed

on the new westbound lanes of Ryan Road, where it will remain until fall 2018. A single lane will

remain open in both directions. Access to all ramps will be maintained.

• Overnight full freeway closures are scheduled in late June for demolition of the south half of the

Ryan Road bridge over I-94 North and South. Traffic will utilize the entrance and exit ramps at

Ryan Road as a detour. Ryan Road, over I-94, will be closed during the demolition.

• The Park and Ride lot located at Ryan Road and I-94 is anticipated to reopen in fall 2018.

The project team appreciates your patience during this period of construction in your area.
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CONTACT:  Ken Kiepczynski | WisDOT SE Region Construction Project Manager
Kenneth.Kiepczynski@dot.wi.gov | (414) 659-3055

• Stretches 35 miles 
between the 
Mitchell 
Interchange
in Milwaukee, 
through Racine 
and Kenosha 
counties to the 
Illinois state line.

• The project will 
expand the 
interstate to four 
lanes in each 
direction and 
redesign
17 interchanges.

• Visit the project 
Web site online at: 
projects.511wi.gov 
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